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We were delighted to welcome so 

many parents to the academy this 

week for our first parent forum on Tuesday night. This was an opportunity to informally meet 

with senior leaders, find out what’s happening in the academy and ask any questions. A strong 

link between home and school is vital in order to best support our students and we will be 

focussing on improving communications and links with parents throughout this year. All parents 

have a responsibility to ensure children attend school on time every day wearing the correct 

uniform with the right equipment for learning. There is a clear link between academic success 

and the support we receive from home. For that reason it was wonderful to welcome so many 

Year 11 students and their parents to our GCSE success evening on Wednesday. It is crucial that 

Year 11 students are supplementing the work they do in school with extra revision at home and 

the meeting on Wednesday was a great opportunity to share revision tips and resources students 

and parents. We look forward to your continued support as the year progresses. Mr K Mackey  
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Ace Awards 
Our new rewards system, ACE Awards, was launched with year 7 during October. 

In the first 2 weeks an amazing 142 year 7’s had earned an ACE Award, with 7O 

leading the way!    

Year 7s will be awarded an ACE Award for achievement and excellent effort in 

lessons, completing homework to a high standard and showing commitment by 

attending clubs or teams regularly. 

Don't forget to check the ACE Awards board on the Humanities corridor, where you 

can check your Golden Ticket Number to see if you have won an instant prize. 

More news will be coming to other year groups soon! If you have any ideas for 

rewards you would like, call in and see me in G9.  Mr C Brooks 

Sunday 11th November saw the Albion Academy CCF (RAF) participate in their 5th annual 

Remembrance Sunday parade. This was a particularly poignant service given that it marked 100 

years since the end of World War 1. The cadets marched from the Royal British Legion on 

Langworthy Road to the Salford Cenotaph where they paid their respects during the service 

before marching back to the Legion.  

Despite bad weather the cadets were a credit to themselves, the Academy and their families and 

should take great pride in how they conducted themselves.   Mr A Kyle 

Anujin Unganbayar, Morgan Dixon and 
Jan Janda with their ACE Awards. 

Well done to the 355 students who achieved 100% attendance 

last half term. This half term we have a bike to give away and 

more 100% attendance badges. There is a clear and obvious 

link between good attendance and good academic progress 

and achievement. The more your child attends, the more they 

will achieve. Please encourage your child to attend on time 

every single day to ensure that they achieve their potential.  

Thank you to all the parents, carers and students who attended 

the Academy’s first Parental Forum, which gave parents the 

opportunity to ask questions about the Academy and share 

their ideas. The next forum is on Tuesday 22nd January.  

Mrs K Walker 

 

Monday 19th –Friday 

30th November 

Year 11 Mock GCSEs 



Scores on the Doors  
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Year 8:  

Boys vs. Bridgewater (3-4) 
We did brilliantly and never gave up. Our heads were high even 

though we were beaten by 1 goal. We will keep on trying get 

better  and win the next game. Harley Davidson 

Year 10 and 11:  

Boys vs. Staff (6-9) 
Experience overcame youth in this high scoring encounter. Jovani 

Molenge (Boys captain), interviewed after the game, said ‘It’s a shame 

the year 10 boys couldn’t get the win, but we will be back next year to 

make things right.’ However, with quality like former Bolton 

Wanderers youth player Mr Marsh (Snr) and Mr A ‘the floss’ Kyle on 

the staff side, that seems highly doubtful. The game was enjoyed by 

both players, spectators and cheerleaders, and above all helped to 

raise  money for the family of Daniela Caetona. Mr W Russell 

 

This week we interview Mrs Scott from the Science Department. 

What were you like at school?  

I’m proud to say that I’ve never had a detention 

in my life! 

Where did you go to university and what did you 

study?  

I went to Sheffield Hallam, where I studied 

Human Biology.  

What made you want to go there? 

They have a great science department with very 

good labs.  

Why did you want to do Human Biology? 

I did Drama and Biology at A-level and loved both, but decided 

Science was the field I could see myself working  in the long term.  

What first made you want to become a teacher? 

It was a complete accident! I tried it as a TA and realised I really 

enjoyed it. 

Can you recommend a book that has changed your life?   

What Mad Pursuit by Francis Crick. It is about Watson and Crick’s 

journey to discover the structure of DNA, but it also gives an insight 

into their lives. They spent  as much time in the pub as the laboratory!  

What element are you most like?  

Last half-term’s Careers focus was the 

construction sector. Events included 

‘Construction Have a Go Day’, in which 

Year 9 students took part in a day of tiling, 

plastering, bricklaying and much more. A 

group of Year 10 students were also invited 

to the Trafford Centre to spend the day in 

the Peel Land and Property offices and look 

at the different roles within the 

organisation. Year 11 students all had a 

mock interview in October to prepare them 

for future interviews for college and 

employment. 

This half-

term’s focus 

is the law 

and 

business 

sectors, 

with many 

exciting 

events and 

activities already underway. Mrs J Baker 

Year 7: My shout out is the whole of 7O for absolutely smashing both the form time competitions and ACE awards. Great 

work, you have set the bar high for the other form groups! Mr Lewis 

Year 8: Alyssa Strong has made an excellent start to the new half term. Her focus in lessons is unwavering and she 

behaves as a positive role model for others. Mrs Columbine 

Year 9: I would like to shout out the year 9 cadets who marched in the Remembrance parade on Sunday: Paul Williams, 

Warren Wilson, Harrison Bourke, Daniel Migula, Cody Moran, Angel Presley and Byron Lincoln. Mrs Dalton 

Year 10: A massive thank you and congratulations to Matthew Ward, Ethan Shannon, Alex Hamilton Symms and Laiba 

Shafiqe who represented the academy and the cadets during last weekend’s remembrance parade. Mr Wild 

  

 

 

Head of Year Shout Outs 

 Department of the Week: Careers     Teacher Chat      

Upcoming Fixtures  
Wed 21st November:  

Girls Junior Football vs. Swinton at home. 

Girls Senior Football vs. Swinton at home. 

Y11 Boys Basketball vs. Bridgewater at 

home. 

Thurs 22nd November: Y9 Boys 

Basketball vs. Bridgewater away. 

Student vs. Staff Football 


